
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable John A. Barrasso 
Chairman, Committee on Environment 

and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

May 8, 2018 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission , I am transmitting the sixteenth 
monthly report in response to the December 21 , 2016, letter from the Committee on 
Environment and Public Works and the Clean Air and Nuclear Safety Subcommittee, and your 
letter of October 31, 2017. This report reflects updates through March 2018. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, 
Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: Senator Thomas R. Carper 



Identical letter sent to: 

The Honorable John A. Barrasso 
Chairman, Committee on Environment 

and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
cc: Senator Thomas R. Carper 

The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Clean Air 

And Nuclear Safety 
Committee on Environment and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
cc: Senator Sheldon Whitehouse 

The Honorable Greg Walden 
Chairman, Committee on 

Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
cc: Representative Frank Pallone, Jr. 




